Dear Parents/ Carers,

It has been another great week of learning at Harrington Hill, both for our home learners and those attending school.

This week at home, 1B have been learning how to subtract using a number line and the crossing out method. They have also been reading 'The Tiger Who Came To Tea' and learning how to label, write lists and write rainbow sentences. In science, 1B have been learning about the weather and have even made their own thermometers! See the attached PowertPoint for fantastic examples of the children's work.

In school this week, Year 5 have been block printing in art. Here they are preparing the backgrounds for the prints using coloured tissue paper and glue:



This week was Children's Mental Health Week. All the children have been enjoying a range of activities to help make them feel good inside and out. Year 3 designed T-shirts based on expressing themselves:









Year 4 were asked to choose some activities they would like to do to express themselves - they chose art and playing

music!







We are waiting on our next allocated batch of laptops from the DfE and as soon as we receive them we will begin to allocate out to those who need them.

If you haven't done so already, please follow Harrington Hill on Instagram for even more updates and photos of the children's learning!

Stay safe and well.

Rebecca Kennedy Head of School